
 

 

School Reopen Protocol –  traffic 学校开学程序 - 交通 
Dear Parents, 

尊敬的家长， 
 
May I please remind you of our parking scheme. In the mornings, ONLY School Buses can park in front of our Main 
entrance. 

请遵守我们的停车制度。早上只有校车才可以在正门处停车。 
Please ensure that you, or your driver, are aware of this scheme as cars cannot be allowed to park in front of the 
school gates in the morning. 

请您或您的司机遵循这一制度，早上送学生的小车一律不能在学校正门前停留。 
If you need to park then please park in the car park in the centre spaces (as marked on the diagram shown 
below).However, in the afternoon it is the other way round. The car park can ONLY be used by School Buses whereas 
cars waiting to pick up pupils should park 10 metres away from the main entrance along the road. 

如果需要停车，请在南门停车场的中心停车等候区停车（如下图所示）。不过，请注意下午的安排正好相反，

只允许校车在南门 停车场等待学生，接小孩的小车一律在正门前 10 米以外马路两侧停车。 
The safety of our children  is paramount. There can be no “special cases” so please do follow the directions of school 
staff and our security staff. 

学生的安全是至关重要的。 为了维护他们的安全，请无一例外地遵守我校制度，而不要无视我校员工及保安

的调度。 
 

Regards, 

您诚挚地， 

 
Richard Thornhill 
Principal 

 


